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Onondaga County Sheriff’s Investigate Suspicious Death 
 
 Town of Onondaga, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is investigating the suspicious death 

of a man discovered this morning in vacant lot on the Onondaga Nation. 

 

At approximately 5:55 am, Deputies responded to an ambulance call of an unconscious person that was 

discovered in a vacant lot near the intersection of Route 11A and West Conklin Ave in Nedrow. Upon their 

arrival, they discovered an adult male who appeared to be in his 30’s, deceased. 

  

Sheriff’s Detectives from the Criminal Investigations Division were called to the scene where they spent much 

of the early morning interviewing the nearby residents, while Evidence Technicians processed the scene. 

Detectives are treating the man’s death as suspicious and are awaiting a final autopsy to determine the exact 

cause of death. Additional information will be provided as the investigation continues. 

 

Anyone who may have seen or heard anything suspicious near the vacant lot last evening is asked to contact the 

Sheriff’s Office tip line by calling 435-3051 or by submitting an anonymous tip through the TIP411app 

(TIPONON) 
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